
College of Physicians ET' Surgeons of Columbia University I New York, N.Y. 10032 

DEPARTMENT OF UROLOGY 	 620 West 168th Street 

January 28, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

My apologies for the slow reply to 
your letter. 

The only way I can answer your many 
questions will be by sending you reprints, so that 
the record will be kept straight. I will do this 
as soon as they become available, which will, in-
cidentally, be quite a while. 

Sincerely, 

John K. Lattimer, M.D. 
Professor & Chairman, 
Department of Urology 
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